
March 17th, 1927

George P. Wright, Eso., 
Associate Executive Editor, 
The Montreal Daily Star, 
Montreal, Oue.

My dear Mr, Wright

This is but the briefest 
acknowledgment of your letter of March 15th.

I fully sympathise with 
your suggestion and will get together a group 
of those interested in the very near future.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,


